
From: Les Gomes
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Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 6:25:26 AM

To whom it may concern,
 
I wish to state my objections to the Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 – in
particular the section that aims to remove voter proof of ID at state and local government
elections.  By removing the proof of ID requirements for voting, we are taking a backward step in
terms of transparency.  There would be no way of telling if voter fraud had occurred, and it would
open up the way for this to occur on an increasing level of frequency.
 
 
Regards
 
 
Les Gomes
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